
Diary Dates 

March 

26th  School Closes for Half-Term at 
12.30pm/12.45pm 

April 

12th  School Opens for Term 5 
May 

3rd Bank Holiday 

4th School Open 

28th School Closes for Half-Term 

June 

7th School opens for Term 6 

July 

16th School Closes for Summer 

Tea Party 
You might have heard from your children 
that the whole school were treated to a 
tea party by Mrs James this week, for 
being Resilient Rangers this term, both 
with blended learning and with the 
return to school this month.  Everyone 
had to hold them in their classrooms as 
we still can't mix our bubbles yet, but the 
children still enjoyed the treat.  Mrs 
James is proud of every child, and all the 
staff, for taking this term in their stride! 

 

 

 

 

 

Fond Farewell 
Today we bid a fond farewell to Mrs 
Callow who is retiring from Boughton 
Primary School after 41 years service. We 
are  sure you will all join us in thanking 
her for all she has done for the school and 
in wishing her a long and very happy 
retirement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comic Relief/Red Nose 
Day 
Thank you to all those who donated 
towards comic relief. The school has 
banked £165.72 to this worthwhile 
charity. 
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Swimming 
Year 6, Year 5 and Year 4 swimming 
sessions will be taking place after the 
Easter holidays. 

Year 6 will be swimming on April 13th, 
20th, 27th and May 4th. 

Year 5 will be swimming on May 11th, 
18th, 25th, June 7th and 14th. *NB after 
May half term the day changes from 
Tuesdays to Mondays. 

Year 4 will be swimming on June 21st, 
28th, July 5th and 12th. 

Please make sure your child has a towel 
and appropriate swimwear on 
swimming days (i.e. girls have a            
one-piece swimming costume and boys’ 
swimming shorts are not too loose). All 
children will be required to wear a 
swimming hat whilst in the pool. 

If you would like to request for your 
child to wear goggles, you need to email 
boughtonyr6@gmail.com requesting that 
they wear them, giving the reason. 
Please be mindful that a part of our 
swimming curriculum is staying safe 
around water — we don’t always have 
goggles on our person when we are 
around water. Please email before 
Monday, 12th April. Feel free to send 
your requests through the Easter 
holidays. 

 

Thank You from Mrs 
James 
Thank you to all our parents and carers 
for your fantastic support during this 
turbulent term! 

Have a lovely Easter break, let's hope the 
sun shines on us all. 

I look forward to welcoming you all back 
on Monday, 12th April 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


